
1  

 

 

 

 

2021 

PRIMETIME NEWS 



2  

=  walking estimation 

When riding our Mini– Bus… Please make sure that we have 

an up to date medical and emergency contact list at all times!  

 

                                                       

                                                       WED., Aug. 4th  10:00am…  

                                                                              "Lunch Bunch"- Chaney" &  

                                                          Thrift Shopping /$8 bus fee + your     

                                                                lunch / Sign Up DEADLINE:                                                                                                                            

T                                                                          Tues., Aug 3rd 

 

WED., Aug 11th  9:15am... "Breakfast Club" & Bowling - Liz's Res-

taurant & Strike & Spare / $ your breakfast + $8 Bus Fee + $1.99 per game + 

$3.99 shoe rental /  Sign Up DEADLINE:   Tues., August 10th 

 

WED., Aug. 18th  9:30am…   Self guided tour of Oaklands Mansion 

(Murfreesboro) / $10.00 ticket entry + $8 bus fee + your lunch / there are 

stairs to 2nd floor — or you may browse the gift shop on 1st floor if unable to 

climb /  Sign Up DEADLINE:   Tues., August 17th   

 

THUR., AUG. 26th  8:30am… BETH'S MYSTERY TRIP / Pay your $8 

bus fee + have access to  $10-$15 for meal, etc. / Back by 5 pm /  ?? Who 

knows where we'll wind up ??                                                                                                 

Sign Up DEADLINE:  Mon., July 19th                              

 

WED., Sept. 1st  9:15am…  "Breakfast Club" - Bob Evans & Farmers 

Market /$ your breakfast + $8 Bus Fee / Sign Up DEADLINE:                                

Tues., August 31st 
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Logo Embroidered Polo Shirts 

     various sizes & colors 

                 $22 

  Don’t see your size color?  

   Let us know & we’ll try to 

    make it happen!! 

 

 Specials thanks to Bo Harrell 

  or sharing his time & talent! 

 

Have you noticed our building has been 

pressure washed & cleaned recently? 

 

What about our new TV, sound system or 

Fridge? 

                 Yeah, we’re excited! 

 

Ms. Elizabeth James 

for having our piano  

tuned! 

 

Auto Key in parking 
lot…  See Beth 

 

                        GAME ROOM!!  
                            Dart Board!    Foosball!   

                       Air Hockey!    Chess! 

                       Checkers!     Cribbage! 

                             and more! 

Small Library                                     
internet / computer(s) accessibility for members 

Debit / Card payment options 

     3                                     
Bridge players to                                             

complete a foursome                                        

to play regularly –              

 weekly or monthly! 

Let Beth or Elaine know! “A little gray hair is a small price to pay for all this  

                  accumulated wisdom” 
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 July was not only the new start of our new   

fiscal year but also “Participant Renewal Month”.  Our annual, SUGGESTED participant fee is 

$20.  We rely HEAVILY on participant donations for the day to day operations & expenses.   

We ask that EVERYONE fill out a new form   (NEXT PAGE)  

First and foremost, we need the information for the obvious… so we know who you are and 

who to contact in case of an emergency. But it there’s more to it!  The information obtained 

help federal funders understand if they are really reaching people appropriately, and the data 

can help inform a broader picture of how older Tennesseans live and what their needs beyond 

your center really are.  The expectation is that this information will help shape policy and     

programming going forward, so that a variety of needs can be met.  

 

 Please complete ALL of the form and sign &  return with (if able) your 
donation. 

If you have recently turned in this new form… we ask that you stop by to sign for 
the new 21/22 fiscal year! 

 Please  make sure you’re registered in@ the front 

desk EVERY  time you enter the Senior Center.  

Not only is this used for our required data           

reporting...it  also serves as a checklist in the 

event of an emergency evacuation.  

 

This program is designed for a participant to re-

ceive regular phone calls from a volunteer to in-

sure the safety of the senior.   

We are continually adding participants to this 

program.   1.)  Some may choose a daily or 

weekly call  2.)  Some may only want this service 

for a temporary basis, such as while recovering 

from surgery or injury.  3.)  Some would prefer 

only receiving a call in the event of a weather 

emergency, such as ice/snow, tornado etc.   

We hope to reach as many seniors as possible 

especially those who are frail, isolated and live 

alone. 

If you know of someone who would benefit from 

this service– please share!  Well need to get the 

proper paperwork completed to get started!  

Telephone Reassurance 

Tennessee Yellow DOT                                       

          Program  

 is designed to provide first re-

sponders with an  individual’s medical information in the 

event of an  emergency.  Yellow Dot supplies are free 

& may be picked up @ Senior Center 
Remember… We lend Medical Equipment 

• Work front desk.  Full or 1/2  

     days— Weekly, bi-weekly or  

     monthly  spots available!  

• Call  (from your own home) 

people on our Telephone    

Reassurance list    

• Experienced person to           

maintain website 
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Last month, the contact number for our July Sponsor 

spotlight 

Was accidently cut off.  Please call Chris with 

Hometown Heating & Cooling (615) 939-4366   for your ser-

vice and installation needs today. Licensed, bonded and   insured. 

We apologize for the mistake! 

                   
Available in our Main Facility 

  TV                  Reading       Coffee time   

  Dominoes         Poker        Board games 

  Puzzles– board and book  

  Uno, Rook & Playing  Cards 

 

Please try to remember to 

sign up for   activities when 

sign up is requested!  

 

 This helps to with  head 

count to prepare for! 

South Side Drug Co. is a locally 

owned & operated independent 

pharmacy located in the heart of 

Springfield.  They are pleased to 

offer a full service pharmacy, a  

variety of over-the-counter items, 

locally sourced gifts, free delivery, 

a wholesome lunch counter &  a 

nearby garden to grow fresh     

produce.  

Other services they provide in-

clude: 

*Medical equipment                                        

*Blood glucose checks                              

*Diabetic shoes                                                      

*Blood pressure checks                         

*Compression hose/stockings          

*Curbside service for families or                          

   disabled                                                                  

*Weekly med boxes/packs  

 

1000 S. Main St.       Springfield         615) 384-3546                                                                        

  Keith Schultz, Chair 

*Buddy Frank, Co-Chair 

*Paul Nutting, Secretary 

  George Hatcher, Treasurer 

*Edison Gutherie 

*A. Dion Darnell 

*Theresa Filter 

*Dontez Huskey 

*Bo Howell 

Paula Hunsicker 

Chris Hamsley 

* NEW 

2021/2022 

- Canned/bottled soda, 

      water or tea   

 - Individually wrapped   

     snacks & sweets 

copier paper  -             

dessert plates -             

tissues   -   hand soap - 

stamps -  band aides                     

Disinfectant  spray –  

dried white beans /

canned, diced tomatoes 

for an upcoming              

fundraiser. 

    Mon.— Fri.   (8:00am—  6pm)       Sat.—   (8:00am—4:pm)   

                                     Sunday—CLOSED        
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601 Locust St.  

Springfield, Tn 37172 

Phone: 615-384-6367 

 

Hours of Operation : 

9:00am - 4:00pm 

 

Beth M. Felts, Executive Director 

E-mail: beth@rcseniorcenter.com 

615-516-9413  cell 

 

Elaine Spurlock, Activities Director 

E-mail:  Elaine@rcseniorcenter.com 

615-319-1281  cell 

 

www.rcseniorcenter.com 

    NON– PROFIT   
ORGANIZATION 
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Sun., Oct. 3rd… “White Bean & Cornbread Supper” &  

                                 Gospel Singing Fundraiser 

Fri., Oct. 8th… “Senior Wellness & Resource Expo” 

Fri., Oct. 29th… Annual “Chili on the Square”    

                              Fundraiser 

Tues., Nov. 9th… Annual "Veterans Appreciation Lunch" 

Tues., Nov. 23rd… Annual "Give Thanks" Luncheon 


